
PERRY RESIDENTS 

MEETING NOTICE 
The Perry Broadband Committee has invited  
several Internet Service Providers to present 
potential upgrades and opportunities for the 
Town’s goal of bringing affordable high-speed 
internet to all its residents. 

All meetings will be via Zoom and will be on 
Thursdays at 5:45 pm. 

The schedule is as follows: 

February 23: Downeast Broadband Utility 

March 2:  Spectrum 

March 9:  Consolidated Communications 

March 16:  Axiom Technologies 

March 23:  Trailrunner 

If you would like to view the Zoom meeting and 
participate, please contact Committee Members Ray 
Guilmette at rayguilmette7530@gmail.com, or John 
Sermersheim at sisulobsterboat@hotmail.com for the 
Zoom link. 
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